
Winston E. Cleland, PhD
308 Summit View
Carlisle, PA 17013
wclelandffDpa.net

2658

JAN 2 2 2008

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD

RECEIVED

wcowmN
Environmental Quality Board
P. O. Box 8477
Harrisburg,PA 17105

January 17, 2008

Dear members of the Environmental Quality Board:

I am writing to support the regulations to limit the amount of idling by diesel trucks and
buses. Not only does diesel engine idling waste fuel, it harms the health of drivers,
workers, and residents of our community. Modern technology can control diesel
emissions and avoid the need to run large diesel engines only for heating and cooling.
We ask that you vote for this regulation to improve our air quality.

Sincerely,

Winston E. Cleland


